DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0207/2dn
FROM THE DAK:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 5, 2008

To Representative Black:

On February 1, I received a request from Megan in your office to update this bill. Since
the statutes in the bill have not been affected by any previous acts this session, it looks
as if the only update necessary is to change the beginning date for the report. | have
changed it to July 1, 2008, from July 1, 2007. If that is not what you want, please let
me know and | will be happy to redraft.

Debora A. Kennedy

Managing Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—0137

E-mail: debora.kennedy@legis.wisconsin.gov



